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Please accept this as public comment and a written communication concerning Potential Revisions

to the Appointment Method and Structure of City Commissions on the December 15th agenda.
 
I support the appointment of commission/committee members from each of the 4 Districts.  I looked
at attachment #4 of the staff report and it appears that District’s 2 and 3 are currently
underrepresented on the direct appointment commission’s and committees.  In fact, District 2 has
NO appointees on any commission with the exception of the youth commission.
 

Each District is unique in its character; the 3 and 4th Districts are largely in a Cultural Resources

overlay area meaning that development dates back to the Mission Era.  The 2nd District was
constructed as Camp Cooke was an Army training center in the 1940’s and 50’s and then as
Vandenberg Air Force base and the space program began growing in the early 1960’s.
 
District 1 developed as the Space Shuttle program created a large need for new housing and
commercial areas in the early 1980’s.
 
So, it’s clear that each District has different needs.  I hope that each of you will support the changes
recommended by the City Attorney so that each District can be equally represented.
 
 

Ron Fink
Lompoc
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